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April 15, 2019 

 
 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: Notice of Termination for Letter of Credit Agreement 

 Docket UE-950490  

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

On April 25, 1995, PacifiCorp (Company) filed an application for an order with the Washington 

Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) affirming that the Company had 

complied with the requirements of RCW 80.08.040 with respect to its proposed borrowing of the 

proceeds of not more than $125,000,000 of Pollution Control Revenue Bonds.  

 

On May 24, 1995, the Commission issued an Order Granting the Application. In its Order, the 

Commission required the Company to file, “Verified copies of any agreement entered into in 

connection with any transaction pursuant to this order.”1  

 

On April 10, 2019, the Company filed notice with the Commission that it terminated the credit 

agreement. Staff finds the filing complies with ordering paragraph 2.2 of the May 24, 1995, 

Order.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Panco 

Regulatory Analyst 

                         
1 UE-950490, Order Granting Application, page 2, para 2.2, May 24, 1995. 


